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ORANGE COUNTY SOCIAL SERVICES OFFERS CHRISTMAS ASSISTANCE PROGRAMS  
 
Orange County, VA – Applications for the Orange County Christmas Assistance Program for the Elderly 
and Children under the age of eighteen (18) will be available Thursday, October 10, 2019 through 
Friday, November 1, 2019.  Applications may be picked up at the Orange County Social Services Office, 
located at 146 N. Madison Road, Suite 201, Orange, Virginia, on weekdays between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 
p.m.  Completed applications for both Christmas programs must be received by Social Services no later 
than Friday, November 1, 2019. 
 
There are many families who are in need of help this year.  For interest in “adopting” a family for 
Christmas, please call (540) 672-1155 no later than November 15, 2019.  For the protection of all 
participants, this year each adopting agency, family, or group will be required to submit a “Request to 
Adopt” Application. 
 
For additional information, please contact Social Services via telephone at (540) 672-1155.  
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